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Welcome to Avondale!  

AVONDALE SCHOOL 

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

Important Dates: 

Mar. 30 Good Friday - No School 

Mar. 30-31 Easter Break 

April 9 First Day back in class 

April 11 School Council Meeting 

April 13 School Spirit Day 

April 19 Spring Fling Dance 

April 20 PLD—No School 

Apps That Inspire Kids to                      

Play Outside 

Give your smartphone or tablet a workout while 

you and the kids head outside for some healthy, 

tech-infused fun. Apps designed for outdoor ad-

ventures let kids do everything from study bugs 

to identify constellations and create a compilation 

video of bike stunts. Whether you're interested in 

family fitness, DIY, or survival skills, you'll find 

plenty to keep kids active and engaged. So grab 

your device and head outside armed with these 

amazing tools—please visit the following link: 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/lists/

apps-that-inspire-kids-to-play-outside 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting will take 
place:  

 Date: April 11th  

Time: 6:30pm 

 Where: Avondale School 

 Snacks will be provided 

 Babysitting will be                   
provided  

Please RSVP to Ms. Black at: 

kristina.black@gppsd.ab.ca  

Time: 6:00—8:00 p.m.  No cost for entry to dance. 
Student must be accompanied by parent/guardian.  

*Snacks available for purchase. 
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 Registration has begun for  

Avondale School 

  Please note that your child MUST be                                   

5 years old by December 31st, 2018  

Please bring with you: 

Your Child’s Birth Certificate 

Your Child’s Alberta Health Care Card 

 Proof of Residence 

  For additional information please call the  

Avondale Office at 780-532-3230  

or email: avondaleoffice@gppsd.ab.ca 

*No fees will be charged for Kindergarten for the                                   
18/19 school year. 

Attention Parents of new 2018/2019                 

Kindergarten Students: 
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Avondale School 

Please like us on Facebook! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/AvondaleSchoolGPPSD/

